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MEMORANDUM  
 
To: Center for Scientific Review, National Institutes of Health  
 
From: Becky Welch, Assistant Vice Chancellor, Office of Research Administration  
 
Date: April 1, 2022  
 
Re: T34 MARC Eligibility 
 
East Carolina University (ECU) has reviewed relevant NIH policy and data at NIH RePORTER 
and determined that all the components of the University have received over $7.5 million dollars 
in RPGs - Non SBIR/STTR per year over the past three fiscal years.  The average over the last 3 
years is $9,387,241, which qualifies East Carolina University as a baccalaureate degree-granting 
research-intensive institution and is therefore eligible to apply to the T34 Maximizing Access to 
Research Careers program.   
 
 
 
 
 
Becky Welch, MBA, MACCT, CPA 
Assistant Vice Chancellor for Research Administration and Finance 
Division of Research, Economic Development and Engagement 
East Carolina University  
209 E. 5th St, Mail Stop 157 | East Carolina University | Greenville, NC  27858-4353 | +1 (252) 328-9478 
welchb18@ecu.edu  l  Follow us:  @ECUResearchVC 
https://rede.ecu.edu  
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